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 Opening day at the Hawai`i State Capitol is 
always very exciting. This year marked 55 years 
that we have been a state. The 27th legislative 
session acknowledged all those past Governors, 
Lt. Governors and Legislators that served the 
State of Hawai`i all those years. A two hour 
reception followed with ono grinds and 
fellowship. The last day of the 27th legislative 
session will be May 1, 2014. E Komo Mai, and 
visit us at the capitol in room 418. !

Aloha and welcome to the 27th Legislative 
Session that started January 15, 2014. This year 
my colleagues and I will be working hard to 
make sure all of your voices are heard. My 
priority project is finishing the gymnasium for 
Pahoa High School. I want to make this district 
the best that it can be for all of us. Mahalo for 
all of your continued support you have given me. 
I will continue to serve you with honor and 
dignity. Mahalo Nui Loa.

Representative!
Faye P. Hanohano

Message from Faye

For the 2014 session the office is staffed with: !
Rhonda Roldan (Office Manager) is graduating in Fall 2014 with a degree in public administration. Rhonda also 
has experience in healthcare, disaster preparedness, and emergency management, and a mother of two 
beautiful daughters. This is her first session at the capitol, and we very excited she has taken the reins of 
Office Manager. 
Kahikina Ka`awaloa (Committee Clerk) is a well-seasoned veteran of session at the capitol. The office staff is 
very fortunate and appreciates her māna`o when it comes to knowing how the system works.  
Clyde Marzan (Assistant Committee Clerk)  hobbies include tennis and the outdoors. He loves animals and his 
family is his rock. He has a strong love for Hawai`i. Please welcome Clyde as he starts his first session with us. 
Kaleo  Gagne(Fulltime Intern) is a fulltime student and second term student body president at Honolulu 
Community College. This is the first time that a community college student is interning at the capitol. Kaleo 
plans to go to UH Mānoa in the fall to continue his degree in political science, and then law school. 
The staff is dedicated in helping Representative Hanohano serve the constituents with love and aloha. Please 
come and visit us at the capitol, stop by and say aloha.

Left to right:  Kaleo, Rhonda, Kahikina, Clyde
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Faye P. Hanohano 
Hawai`i State House 

District 4  !
COMMITTEES !

Chair, Committee on 
Ocean, Marine Resources, 

and Hawaiian Affairs 
. . .  

Member, Committee on  
Water and Land 

. . .  
Member, Committee on 

Energy and Environmental 
Protection 

. . .  
Member, Committee on 

Education 
. . . 

Member, Committee on  
Higher Education 

HOW TO REACH US !
Hawai`i State Capitol 
415 South Beretania St. 

Room 418 
Honolulu, HI 96813 !

ph: (808) 586-6530 
fax: (808) 586- 6531 !

EMAIL: 
rephanohano@capitol.hawa

ii.gov !
To receive this newsletter 
by email, please send your 

request to: !
hanohano4@capitol.hawaii.

gov

Proud Places of District 4

Hawaiian Academy of Arts and Sciences
Kua O Ka`lā Charter School

Lava Tree Park

Pahoa High School

MacKenzie Park

!
February is Ōlelo Hawai`i !!

On January 14, 2013 Governor Abercrombie declared 
February "ŌLELO HAWAI`I MONTH" encouraging the 
citizens of the Aloha State to participate in this opportunity 
to promote and perpetuate Hawaiian language awareness. 
With Ōlelo Hawaii being the first official language in the 
Hawai`i's State Constitution; let’s do all we can to learn 
this beautiful language, and pass our knowledge on to our 
keiki.  


